
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix 1 

Option One; continue with existing approach of providing a  

‘Happy Christmas Belfast’ sign and a ‘Nollaig Shona’ sign on the  

East façade only (this would require the replacement of the  

existing Nollaig Shona sign due to its current condition) 

NB; fonts, design & layout etc are purely for illustration and do not 

reflect any final products. Detailed designs will be agreed beforehand.  

Option Two: retain existing large ‘Happy 

Christmas Belfast’ sign and complement 

with 2 additional signs of equal dimensions 

on the east and west sides, bearing the 

messages ‘Happy Christmas’ and ‘Nollaig 

Shona’. 

Option Three: replace existing central sign with 

a larger version bearing both the messages 

‘Happy Christmas Belfast’ and ‘Nollaig Shona’ 


